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CBBC Bank celebrated its 50th anniversary on Sept. 19, 2023, with a lunch for its 
customers and the community, a proclamation honoring the business, and a $50,000 
donation to the Pellissippi State Foundation. 

Bank President and CEO Mike Hearon said the donation is part of CBBC’s mission to 
make the local community a better place to live and work. At the presentation are, 
from left, Pellissippi State President L. Anthony Wise Jr.; Maryville Mayor Andy White, 
past chair of the Pellissippi State Foundation Board of Trustees; students Natasha Carr, 
Kendall Waggoner, Kaitlin Freeman, and Benssy Hyppolite Jean; interim Blount County 
campus Dean Anna Graham; and Hearon. The students are current recipients of CBBC 
Bank scholarships.  
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